
June 1, 2023

Summer Fun

In the month of May, 
our Discovery Kitchen 
theme was Summer 
Fun featuring lots of 
beautiful recipes that 

remind us of summer!!

We sampled BBQ 
recipes, colorful 

composed salads and 
other fun ideas this 

month as we jumped 
right in to the flavors 

and colors of summer!

See inside for more!

And just like that, the 2022-2023 school year is 
just about at its end! It has been an amazing year 
all around, and one we are particularly proud of!

Day after day and month after month, we serve 
Happy and Healthy lunches to students in all 8 
schools, working hard to have fun, and to offer them 
the best product we can!

Everyday has its own hurdles to overcome, but we do 
it all with a smile, because we love being in this 
district; we love serving our kids; and we love doing 
what we do!

Have a GREAT summer, we’ll see you next year!!

Ben
Benjamen Leahey
Director of Dining Services
bleahey@westportps.org
203-341-2431
Follow us on Instagram:
SHS Café-@wreckers.cafe
District wide-@Chartwells.Westport

mailto:bleahey@westportps.org


High Performing Associate Program
Two of our Chartwells team members had the opportunity to participate in the 
inaugural HiPo Program within Chartwells! This program gave employees who 
show mgmt. potential the opportunity to gain invaluable training to help them 

grow in the company into those roles!
Participants had to be nominated by their direct manager, and we were 

fortunate to have two people selected:
Amy Eldredge from SHS and Lucy Ochoa from BMS!!



School Lunch Hero Day!!
---------------------------

On Friday, May 5th, Chartwells celebrated National School Lunch Hero Day in 
our schools across the country as we recognized our 16,000 cooks, chefs, 

dietitians and foodservice workers who served more than 300 million meals 
since the start of the pandemic. 

Now in its 10th year, School Lunch Hero Day is a national program dedicated 
to providing well-deserved recognition to school foodservice professionals for 

their role in keeping children well-fed, happy and healthy!



Fun in the Sun!!
The Class of 2023 Senior Picnic and Graduation party happened 

on May 12 and 13, and we were there cooking, grilling, and 
having fun with the outgoing class!!

Best of Luck Class of 2023, we will miss you!!



May the 4th!!
May the 4th is Star Wars Day! We had some fun making Star 

Wars themed smoothies and snacks at SHS!
Our favorite were the “Lightsaber” Pretzels!!

Meet the Team!!
@ CMS!

Debbie. Lynn, Maritza, Danielle, and 
Christine

Meet Team CMS! Sometimes the middle 
schools get left out, so we wanted to do 

our last feature of the year about the 
wonderful team at CMS! 

Made up of 5 great team members, they 
work hard everyday to be sure our CMS 

family is fed and smiling!

Thank you Team CMS for all you do!
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